2006-02-02 Current Report No. 04/2006:  significant  credit agreement           

The Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. in Katowice hereby gives notice of a agreement signed on 2 February 2006 with a Polish subsidy of the global corporation as a supplement to the credit agreement of 23 April 2004, increasing the loan amount to PLN 483,000,000.00.

The criterion for considering the agreement significant is the relation between the loan amount and the Bank equity.

